
In RE this half term we will be learning about the 

concept ‘Kingdom of God’. We will look at different 

representations of the Kingdom of God, we will 

learn the Lord ’s Prayer and will answer the key 

question ‘Why did Jesus teach his disciples to pray 

the Lord’s prayer Your kingdom come.’ 

Our Christian Value for this half term is: 

 

 

Every Wednesday afternoon, the teachers have their 

planning, preparation and assessment time. During this 

time, the children will have a rolling programme of 

either: 

- Stretch and Reflect and Music / Computing 

with Mrs Edgington / Mr Longstaffe  

- Art with our specialist teacher Miss Lloyd.  

Children should wear their PE kits to school every 

Monday and alternate Wednesdays. These dates are: 

Class 5: 5.01.2022, 19.01.2022, 2.02.2022, 16.02.2022 

Class 6: 12.01.2022, 26.02.2022, 9.02.2022  

All children will have forest schools on Friday 

afternoons. Please can children please bring in their 

wellies/old trainers on these days and a waterproof 

coat, particularly when the weather is cold and wet! 
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WHERE IN THE WORLD? 
We will be starting a brand new topic, beginning our 

new term with Geography looking at the continents 

and oceans in the world. We will then move on to 

looking at habitats in Science and researching why 

certain animals live in certain parts of the world. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be begin looking at division as 

an operation and then as the inverse of 

multiplication. It would really help your child if 

you counted regularly with them – in ones, twos, 

fives and tens initially and then in threes when 

they became more confident.   Thank you! 

 
 

 

 

Homework will be set on seesaw every Friday to be 

completed at home and uploaded back onto seesaw 

by the following Wednesday.  

We will continue to update children’s Collins account 

with the children’s eBooks. If you are unable to 

access this, please let us know and we will try to 

help! 

Children are encouraged to complete their 

homework independently, using their phonic 

knowledge to help them to spell unknown words. 

Thank you ☺.   
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You can further 

support your child at 

home by reading daily 

with them and 

encouraging them to 

write regularly for a 

purpose – letters, 

shopping lists, birthday 

cards, party invitations 

etc. Thank you! 

This half term we will be looking at the text ‘The Snail 

& the Whale’, and will be using a range of genre in our 

writing. We will be improving our sentence structure to 

write detailed descriptions including similes and 

alliteration. Children will also write a recount and a 

letter.  

We then will move onto a non-fiction unit and will write 

information texts and fact files linked to different 

animals the snail and the whale meet on their journey. 
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